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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

August 25, 2013 
 
 
PACE State Plan Revisions 
 
Effective July 1, 2013, the Department intends to submit a State Plan Amendment 
(“SPA”) to revise the PACE rate methodology and align Post-Eligibility Treatment of 
Income (PETI) requirements with current practices.   
 
General Information 
 
A link to this notice will be posted on the Department’s web site 
(www.colorado.gov/hcpf) starting on August 25, 2013.  Written comments may be 
addressed to: Director, Medical and CHP+ Program Administration Office, Department 
of Health Care Policy and Financing, 1570 Grant Street, Denver, CO 80203. 
 


